
SENT VIA EMAIL September 5, 2024 

Jason J. Hayes   
Langan Engineering, Environmental, Surveying, 
Landscape Architecture and Geology, D.P.C. 
360 West 31st Street, 8th Floor 
New York, NY 10001-2727 

 Re: 250 Water Street (Site No: C231127) 
     Request to Discontinue of Groundwater Monitoring 

Dear Mr. Hayes, 

The New York State Department of Conservation (NYSDEC) has reviewed the 
Second Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Report – Q2 2024 for the 250 Water Street 
site dated August 13, 2024, prepared by Langan Engineering, Environmental, 
Surveying, Landscape Architecture and Geology, D.P.C. Based on our review of the 
sampling data results, the request to discontinue of groundwater monitoring is hereby 
approved. 

Please ensure that a copy of the first and second quarterly monitoring report 
placed in the document repositor (ies) along with a copy of this letter. The quarterly 
groundwater monitoring report will be uploaded to DECinfo Locator. Should you have 
any questions please email me at rafi.alam@dec.ny.gov or call me at (518)-402-8606. 

  Sincerely, 

  Rafi Alam  
  Project Manager, Bureau B 
  Department of Environmental Remediation 



 
 
EC:     H. Dudek – NYSDEC 
           S. McLaughlin - NYSDOH  
           S. Wagh - NYSDOH                    
           R. Ockerby - NYSDOH 
           M. Raygorodetsky - Langan 
  P. MacMahon – Langan 
           M. Au - Langan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




